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BY ÏMî1HAE;L E. CONIVAY.

Readers of the 'Mardi nulber of the «Rosarv ilZýa.gZmzn hiave
had a splenidid literary treat inii Ui initial article, '' The: Rosarv
and the 1-loly Lanîd ', froiii tic pen of the Rev. A :Xz'zopardi, 0.
P, In this cornprchiensive narrative the thoughltful review of
rnany !-acred places in the Holy Land and ci' rnany incidents in-
Liniately connected witlî our S.tv'ior's life. forrns the mjost appro-
priate reading at tliis season of tie ycar. As wvith ail travellers.
the city of Jerusalem wvas for ini the centre of attraction, axnd
accordingly the xvriter iniflue-ncedl by bis envirornents, lias given
us a soinewhiat extended description of scenes sanctified by tie
presence of the Savior. Takiig the other contents ini the orcler of
their importance, ive nii-ht direct attention to anl excecdincoiv
interestinz- paper on '' A Catiiolic Introduction to the-- Study of
Literature " b1--l. Lvell Earle. The .scant jus;tice donc to Catholic
writers in the %works--, of literature which -are offered to students
inav ;illow us 10 gron, up %vitlî tue mistakzen notion that tie place
of our co-religîionists ini literature is iindeed a sinall one. H-ere
tie value of this course cornes in, for its objîect is to gieacort

knoivledge of thcw Chutrch's io-sition ini literature anîd the place
our w'riters hield and still hold flroughout the wvorld. hI'ie false
opinion rnust be dispelled and a deniand miade for simple justice
and fairness, or at lensi. let us give 10 our omVi ivriter.s, the crcdit
and recognition they deserve. e.part fron tlîis if the sugg -1estions
fronii this -article are followved ouz, the Iiterarv activity aiio:îg
Catholics will bc increased aud anl intelligent appreciation of their
oifforts wviil he secured. 1 ni - Ordinaîtions at MQftreal " tliere
appe'ars ail article which lias especial inîerest to îwiany tif our
reacders for itw~ill awaken the niieniories of he happiest day i
illeir lives. Tlîe fiction, '& The Priests Confession." frorn the
Frenich of Jules Leïrnaitre is zîot a haippy selection ancl is a dc-
parture froni the ii1 stan dard of this mugazine.

The opeiing pages of Donalwc's 31agin fo Mriae

clainicd by the Rev. E-. O'Growney for h1is excellent article entitled
«IG;clic Greetiîigs and Blessing,<s'" In this scholarly contribution,
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